Buenas tardes!

It has been a wonderful year in Spanish here at the Logan School.  As you know, our classes are coming to an end and we are beginning to prepare for the upcoming year.  Next year we are glad to announce that we will be adding a more advanced Before School Spanish class to the three classes we currently provide.  The schedule will be as follows:

Before School Spanish: AS/Some older IS students

Wed/Fri 7:45-8:25

Advanced Beginner Spanish with Kimber

Tues/Thurs 7:45-8:25

Intermediate Spanish with Kimber

Wed/Fri 7:45-8:25

Advanced Spanish with Nikki

Tues/Thurs 7:45-8:25

Honors Spanish with Nikki

We are extremely excited to be building our class levels in Spanish and feel that we will better be able to meet the needs of each student with their current ability level.  When learned a language, we believe it is most beneficial for a student to be in a class where he or she will feel most comfortable.  Rather than rush students through higher levels, we believe they will learn more by taking the time to truly grasp the concepts of a particular level before moving ahead.  Classes are designed in a 2-year cycle so that students returning to the same class will be doing different activities and projects while learning some of the same foundational concepts.

With this in mind, we will be using the next few weeks to fully assess students in every Spanish class.  We will be looking at several factors to determine our recommended placement for their next year in Spanish, including speaking ability, level of vocabulary, verb conjugations, grasp of grammatical concepts, and reading comprehension.

At the end of the quarter, we will send you our evaluations including our recommendations for next year.  Please keep in mind that we are seeking the best possible class for your student, based on where we believe they will learn the most.

For those parents of current and upcoming IS students, please see below for the Spanish schedule for IS students:


Wed/Fri 10:30-11:25

First Year IS with Kimber


Wed/Fri 11:30-12:25

Second Year IS with Kimber

You may contact Kimber, Nikki, Carol, or the administration with questions regarding this process.  We thank you for your student's participation in the Spanish program at Logan!

Kimber
kimber.strassburger@theloganschool.org
Nikki

nikki@denverspanishhouse.com
Carol

carol.green@theloganschool.org 

Muchas gracias,

Kimber and Nikki

